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Comments: | believe the Holland Lake project should be delayed until the public has had adequate time ( 6
months) to review it. This is a democracy and we are talking about public lands. Please remember that public
officials like yourselves work for the people and not the big corporate lobbyists seeking to get rich by
commercializing our sacred public lands.

Richard Newman



